
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Fred Rubin  
Sent: Monday, July 1, 2024 12:56 PM 
To: Link, Claudia J.  
Subject: Re: Reappointment to CVRAV 
 
[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the County. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ] 
 
Dear Claudia and  Supervisor Mary Adams: 
 
My name is Fred Rubin . I have served on the Carmel Road Advisory committee for over six years. I have 
lived in Carmel Valley for ten years.  I am familiar with the current issues facing this region. I wish to 
remain on the Carmel Valley Rd. Advisory board. 
Thank you very much, Fred Rubin . 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


